INSTR # M2021000273 DATE FILED 04/01/2021 11:14:29 AK CHRISTINE HALLORAN IOWN CLERK

EASTON CT

Legal Notice/Easton, CT

The Easton Zoning Board of Appeals has rescheduled the IN-PERSON public hearing for the Appeal for 59 Tranquility Drive, shown below, from its original date of Monday, April 5, 2021 to May 3, 2021, due to space restrictions imposed by Covid-19 rules. The May 3, 2021 Meeting will be held IN-PERSON at the Samuel Staples Elementary School Cafetorium, 515 Morehouse Road at 5:30pm.

Appeal of Z-20-5388, Zoning Permit issued to Sueide Sahla, 59 Tranquility Drive, Easton, CT. The current owner is the Connecticut State Police Barracks Trust. An appeal of the decision of the Zoning Enforcement Officer to issue a Zoning Permit for property located at 59 Tranquility Drive for a 10' x 10' slaughterhouse with sink and separate septic, was filed by Charles J. Willinger, Jr., Esquire, of Willinger, Willinger & Bucci, P. C.

Copies of the appeal are on file in the Easton Town Clerk's Office and on-line at: eastonct.gov, Zoning Board of Appeals.

Dated this 31st day of March 2021 by John Harris, Chairman, Easton Zoning Board of Appeals